TRANSPORTATION

HIRING .
EVENT!

JOIN US SATURDAY MAY 7

Join us for a Perry Township Schools Transportation hiring event on Saturday, May 7, from
9 a.m.to 1 p.m. at Perry Meridian Middle School. The transportation office is currently
looking to fill multiple school bus driver and monitor positions within the department.
Both part-time and full time positions are available, and no experience is required!

When : Saturday, May 7, 2022
Where : Perry Meridian Middle School (202 W Meridian School Rd)

Positions Available : Bus drivers and Monitors

Training : One-on-one training available
Pay : Drivers - starting pay at $19.00/hour and additional compensation for drivers with

previous experience
Monitors - starting pay at $14.00/hour

Testing : Perry Township Schools will cover the cost of your Indiana CDL School Bus Exam

APPLY AT PERRYSCHOOLS.ORG

FOR QUESTIONS, CONTACT THE TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT AT



